
 

  
November 3, 2015  
 
The Honorable Kimberly D. Bose     
Secretary  
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission  
888 First Street, N.E.  
Washington, DC 20426  
 

Re:  Susitna-Watana Hydroelectric Project, FERC Project No. 14241-000;  
Filing of Engineering Feasibility Report  

 
Dear Secretary Bose:  
 
On October 27, 2015, the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (Commission) issued a 
letter to the Alaska Energy Authority (AEA) lifting the Integrated Licensing Process 
abeyance for the Susitna-Watana Hydroelectric Project.  In its letter, the Commission 
directed AEA to file an updated Initial Study Report (ISR) roadmap and associated study 
reports by November 6, 2015.  AEA plans to file the documents by November 6 as 
required by the Commission.   
 
In addition to those documents, AEA herewith files the Susitna-Watana Hydroelectric 
Project Engineering Feasibility Report (EFR).  The EFR provides base information for 
several ISR reports that will be filed this week and includes both public information and 
Critical Energy Infrastructure Information (filed separately).  This report is being placed 
into the record for the information of the Commission and licensing participants.  AEA is 
not seeking comments on this report at this time.   
 
If you have any questions related to this matter or need additional information, please do 
not hesitate to contact me at (907) 771-3955.  Thank you.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Wayne Dyok 
Project Manager 
Alaska Energy Authority 
 
cc:  Distribution List 


